
     Once upon a time - nine months ago, to be exact - 

 some of you came to this new place called "kindergarten". 

 In our time together, you learned what it meant to hold a

pencil, sit in a circle, and walk in a line.  You became

explorers and mathematicians!  You played with others,

learned to take turns, worked through problems, and learned

how to be a good friend.  You smiled and laughed, sang, and

learned.  

     Nine months later, and many of you are losing teeth!

Some of you are 6 years old now, and all of you are ready

for 1st grade! Yay! Time has seemed to fly by!  I am

excited for the summer and for your visits next year so that

I can hear all about your break! What a wonderful school

year it has been! I have really enjoyed having you! 

     Never forget that once upon a time you were 5, and

once upon a time, I was your Math Teacher.  Today is not

the end - it's just a "see you later!"

TO MY KINDERGARTNERS
(AND THEIR WONDERFUL PARENTS!)
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With love,
 MS. SILVESTROS

(AMERICAN MATH)


